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Here are the latest state and federal road closures related to Hurricane Irma. 
  

Update: FDOT crews have been able to reopen SR 72 in DeSoto County and FDOT and 

City of Sarastoa crews were able to reopen SR 780 in Sarasota County. 
  

 
County City Name/Number Status Reason 

State Road Charlotte Punta 
Gorda 

31 from CR 74 to Lee 
County Line 

Closed, Both 
Directions 

Flooding 

State Road DeSoto Arcadia 31 from CR 763 to 
Charlotte County Line 

Closed, Both 
Directions 

Flooding 

State Road DeSoto Arcadia 70 WB @ N. Orange 
Avenue 

Closed, One Lane Erosion 
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